


His excellency, 

This is for the taxi meeting on the 29th of June 2020, regarding the various fees associated with 
operating a cab. When Uber started in the city, we were promised to have a level playing field. 
However, now we pay: 

a. $375 to the city for the cab license (more than Uber) 
b. Paying for a chauffeur’s license ($35 in fees, $75 or more for police report fees) 
c. SGI insurance (an average of $500 per cab per month) 
d. Liability insurance (cost dependent, approximately $400-500 a month) 
e. Not allowed to have any other drivers with an enterprise cab, contrary to a general 

cab (all expenses paid by the sole enterprise owner) 

I hope these issues are appropriately addressed so we can get our level playing field. Due to the 
pandemic, over half of the cabs were not working which makes it difficult for us to pay these fees 
and make a livable wage. If you need any additional information, or would like to hear my testimony 
live, I can be reached at  

Sincerely, 

Ahsan Kamboh 


